
From: Keir Starmer KC MP 

Sent: 15 November 2022 14:41 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/3654/P  (Case Ref: KS7780) 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden Planning Team 

 

Keir has previously made a number of representations regarding Mr Dilloo’s corner shop on 

Leverton Street. 

 

The shop is popular locally and provides a vital service for many local residents in an area 

where the number of small, independent shops is in decline.   

 

Keir has also seen the small external unit that this planning application relates to and has 

noted that it is unobtrusive when closed.  It is also, arguably, less obtrusive and much tidier 

than the temporary items and boxes that it has replaced.  Those items were, so far as this 

office is aware, never objected to by council officers. 

 

Keir has also noted that there is wide support for the application, as has been shown in the 

comments made to the council during the formal consultation process.  All comments from 

the local community appear to be supportive. 

 

As such, this office hopes that planning officers will look positively on this application which 

will allow a vital, local shop to continue to provide an excellent service to the community 

that it serves. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

   

Richard Banham 

Senior Caseworker 

Office of Keir Starmer KC, MP 

Member of Parliament for Holborn & St Pancras, Leader of the Labour Party 

  


